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May 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Every school in the UK has been tasked with making uniform more sustainable and affordable for 
their parents and carers. With this in mind and to help make our uniform more sustainable, and 
hopefully avoid it ending up in landfills, we have opened a ‘new to you’ online uniform shop 
through Uniformd  
(https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/masefield-primary-school)  
This will consist of heavily discounted second hand uniform that has either been donated to 
school or has been unclaimed from lost property.  All uniform sold on the website will be clean 
and in good condition. 
 
We have also carried out a price comparison of our current uniform suppliers against other 
suppliers in the market and feel our current suppliers still provide new uniform at the most 
affordable price.  Please also remember that your child’s uniform does not need to have our logo 
on and we are happy for you to purchase jumpers/Tshirts/bookbags from local suppliers ie 
supermarkets. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact the office. 
 
Mr A Done 
 
Mr A Done 
 
Head of School 
 
 

mailto:office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk
http://www.masefield.bolton.sch.uk/
https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/masefield-primary-school

